
lascach lntire Eireann 
I / Inland Fisheries Ireland f 

02 November.2015 

RE: Ballincurrig Septic Tank (A0361-01) 

John, 

I refer to the above mentioned facility and discharge licenced by the EPA. 

The quality of the discharge from this septic tank to the Owenacurra River has being an 
ongoing cause of concern to IF1 for some time and we have communicated this concern to 
Irish Water. 

It is the opinion of IF1 that immediate action is required to address the quality of the 
discharge from the septic tank to the Owenacurra River. 

IF1 wouId ask that the EPA investigate this matter 

Yours nkerely, 
t-c I 

Eiivlronmental Officer. 

IIE Maigh Chromtha, Teach Sunnyside, Maigh Chromtha, Co. Chorcai. 
IF1 Macroom, Sunnyside House, Macroom, Co. Cork. 

+ 353 (0)26 4 I22 I - rnacroom@fisheriesireland.ie - www.fisheriesire1and.k 
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